
 
March 29, 2023 

 
 
Kay Granger 
Chair, House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member, House Appropriations Committee 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the RM 2243 Resiliency Project in fiscal year 2024.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Williamson County located at 3151 SE Inner Loop, 
Suite B, Georgetown, TX, 78626.  The funding would be used to modernize and replace 
dilapidated infrastructure by constructing a new roadway built to modern safety and design 
standards. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 
USC 133. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
John R. Carter 
Member of Congress 

 
 


